
A message from LawPay 

While the situation with COVID-19 evolves and you work through your own business 
continuity plans, we wanted to let you know that we're doing everything we can here at 
LawPay to continue to support lawyers. 

If you're feeling anything like we are, we're sure you're a bit unsettled by the uncertainty 
of current circumstances, as well as the possibility of missing out on cash flow. We're 
right there with you, but want to let you know that we're firmly behind the practice of law 
and doing everything we can to make sure lawyers won't experience any business 
interruptions when it comes to accepting client payments. 

We understand the critical role that electronic payments will play as this situation 
evolves, and that's why we're offering a $100 credit on processing fees if you want to 
get started with a new LawPay account. Our team is fully operational and here to 
support you however we can. To learn more, call 877-705-6383 or visit 
lawpay.com/azbar. 

 

https://lawpay.com/member-programs/state-bar-of-arizona/?promo=law-spring100&utm_campaign=spring20&utm_content=azbar

